
 

PSA OHS intervention: DOD North West 
 

Department of Defence (DOD) 

Members of the Department of Defence in Mahikeng, North West, performed their duties without personal 

protective equipment (PPE) for more than three years. During this period, they engaged with the 

employer regarding the need to purchase PPE. The employer, however, failed to heed their request.  

 

The members then approached the PSA for assistance. The PSA did not hesitate to request the 

Department of Employment and Labour to intervene. The Department of Employment and Labour 

conducted an inspection, and following this intervention, the employer purchased the PPE for the 

members. The members were satisfied with the assistance received from the PSA. 
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